SUGGESTION OF CHANGES FOR THE AGING POPULATION
April 9, 2020

HI,

| wanted to write about this concern to the Coop and do not know whether this is the
right email to address it to. Please relay it to the proper department in regards to this
matter.

It is already difficult for the group of older adults to shop as is before the Covid-19
and many fear the long line waits and out of stock shelves we are currently experi-
encing. Some supermarkets are putting in place a time slot for the elderly to do their
shopping https://www.dailyiowegian.com/news/local news/stores-adjust-hours-to--
give-elderly-exclusivity/article_32f743f6-6883-11ea-b60e-0fb74cfe8al0.html

| would like to HIGHLY SUGGEST that the Coop allow an allotted time for the aging
population/those at high-risk members to exclusively come to the Coop to do their
shopping as this would alleviate their worries and stress and be able to get basic food
and necessities to outlast this pandemic.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Jenny
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